
Welcome back,
It has been lovely to return to school and seeing the smiles on everyone's faces as they 
have met together with their school friends and joined their new classes to eagerly start 
the new term. Their attitude to learning has been wonderful to see. Our new starters and 
new children to the school have settled very quickly into school life and our values. 
This year we have started wrap-around care at Hornsea Burton and are consulting with 
parents at Skipsea to see if an after-school provision is needed. Last year Hornsea 
Burton was revamped and this year it was the turn of Skipsea’s inside and outside 
areas. We hope you are enjoying the progress being made. The children are loving it. 
We look forward to hearing if you have any ideas or skills you can volunteer to further 
develop our school environments.

Introducing our new EYFS teacher at Hornsea Burton, Ms Strachan

I wanted to introduce myself at the start of term. I have loved meeting you all and your 
wonderful children. I am bringing with me years of experience in EYFS and have a real 
passion for this age group. I place a strong emphasis on nurturing each child's unique 
strengths and I aim to create a compassionate and understanding environment.

My classroom practice reflects my commitment to an all-round education that 
supports all areas of a child's growth, ensuring a balance between academic goals and the unique needs of our 
young learners.I am looking forward to forging strong relationships with families. Together, we can ensure our 
children not only thrive but also love their learning and coming to school.

Residential visit this year!
We are planning to go on another residential visit this year and we have provisionally booked a weekend in 
June - Friday 21st to Sunday 23rd. This will once again be taking place at Willersley Castle. More details can 
be found on their website: https://www.manoradventure.com/willersley-castle.php It truly was a wonderful 
setting to go away to. To make it different from last year, we will be using the tent accommodation and 
taking part in new activities such as Via Ferrata. This is a premium activity. The full price is £170 with 
everything included: coach, accommodation, food & activities. A £50 deposit is required by the end of 
October to secure your child’s place. The rest of the £120 will be due in March although we have suggested 
a payment scheme of £20 a month. I am sure lots of the children who attended last year would be more than 
happy to tell you what a wonderful time we had! You could also scroll back on  the Skipsea/Hornsea Burton 
Facebook to see some of the activities we took part in.  If you are interested then please contact the school 
office for further information.   
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For all year 5 
and 6 pupils:
Information 

about 
Hornsea 

Secondary 
transition 

dates.



School meal menu:

Week 1

Week 2

Week 3

Ask at the office



Please call our school office and leave a 

message before 9.30 am if your child is unable 

to attend, stating the reason why. If we do not 

receive a reason for absence, it is counted as 

unauthorised. We are required to account for 

every child's absence and late arrival so your 

cooperation is essential.

If you have any difficulties with attendance 

then please contact the school office and we 

will try to help

Old School uniform: 

If you have any school uniform that 

your child has grown out of but is still in 

good condition then please don’t throw 

it out. Please could you send it washed 

to school in a bag entitled spare 

uniform. We are always desperate for 

PE kits to ensure on those odd 

occasions when a child forgets theirs, 

we have spare to give out.



Please note: some dates may be added to this calendar as the term progresses

PE at Hornsea Burton on Wednesday

         PE at Skipsea on Thursday

If you would like to contact Mrs. Hart or any member of staff, then please call or email the office on:
Hornsea Burton 01964 536594 hornseaburton.primary@eastriding.gov.uk Skipsea 01262 468394 skipsea@eastriding.gov.uk

EYFS

Wellie Wednesday Skipsea

Friday forest school HB


